

TERM 3 I THE WAY
NEWSLETTER I FRIDAY 9
AUGUST 2024



## JUNIOR SCHOOL SPORTS UPDATE

## **NSWCIS Primary Softball trials**

Congratulations to **Callum M** and **George F** who attended the NSW CIS Primary Boys Softball trials at Blacktown on Wednesday. There were close to 40 boys from across NSW vying for a position in the state team. The boys played well throughout the day and although unsuccessful in making the team, they are to be commended on their performance.





Well done Callum and George.

## **Mrs Sharon Evans**

P-6 Sport Coordinator